Newsletter



Friday 25th May 2018



Pupils of the Week

Well done to last week's pupils of the week. They make us so proud.

Last week they were:

Rosie, Kian, Maria, Mazin, Maddison, Jack, Olly, Jacey, Kane, Caleb, Alicia, Keira, Nicole, Alfie, Dylan, Emmanuel, Kiera, Rhianna, Jordan, Abbie Jo and all of Year 6 for working hard and completing their SATs!

Robinwood

Dates: 28th—30th January 2019 Cost:£120 (subsidised by school)

Please contact the school office for a letter if your child would like to go.

Our target is 96.1% Current Whole School Attendance: 95.5% S

So far this academic year:

Reception = 91.7%

Year 1 = 96.0%

Year 2 = 94.4%

Year 3 = 95.9.0%

Year 4 = 95.2%

Year 5 = 96.0%

Year 6 = 95.8%

Attendance last week:

Reception = 97.5%

Year 1 = 97.5%

Year 2 = 94.4%

Year 3 = 94.9%

Year 4 = 95.0%

Year 5 = 98.2%

Year 6 = 98.8%

So far this academic year 6 families have been prosecuted for their child's unauthorised absence from school in court. 6 further families have paid penalty notices for their child's unauthorised absence from school. We have pending penalty notices.

We are committed to safeguarding children and young people.

Whole school news

We are finishing the penultimate half term and are excited about the final half term ahead. The children have worked very hard this year, producing some lovely writing and improving their learning in Maths and Reading. We really value the home reading many of our children do—it cannot be underestimated just how big of an impact this has on the children's outcomes and future going forwards.

Our children are working hard to improve attendance and as you will have read from the front page of this weekly newsletter, the attendance of every year group is improving. Children have to be at school to reach their potential with learning. A missed day of learning means catch up for the children and this is something we discourage unless your child is too poorly to attend.

The children in year 4,5 and 6 have been asking whether they are allowed to bring cards such as pokemon cards to school to swap. We have discussed this with the children and have decided to set up a club on Friday lunchtimes, led by the children where they can swap these cards in Miss Minto's classroom. This club will only take place on Fridays and on the understanding that any child that brings cards into school has the permission from

their parents. We ask parents to ensure that children do not bring these cards into school on any other day as we have to ensure they focus on learning and are not distracted by the cards. Many thanks for your support with this.

Privacy Notice

You will receive a letter outlining out privacy notice relating to GDPR. (General Data Protection Regulation)

Whole School Diary Dates

12/6/18 School Class Photos

12th June—Year 6 to visit Norton Academy to see an author—Kate Pankhurst

25th –29th June 2018—Trip to France

June— Author Visit—Billy Bob Buttons

29/6/18 Training Day for teachers—children not at school

Year 6 Show - Tuesday 10th July 1.30 pm and Wednesday 11th July 6pm—Details to

17/7/18 Sports day—details to come (KS1 morning and KS2 afternoon)

Friday 20th July—Y6 Graduation at 9.15 (Nursery Graduations to follow throughout the day)

Friday 20th July—Children's last day at school for the Summer Term

Thursday 25th October – Individual/sibling photos (setting up at 8.00am for family photos)

Uniform

Once again we are supporting families to buy school uniform.
Children who attract the Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) can order uniform through the office between June and the end of September 2018 and receive 2 sets of items with the logo at half price plus a half price PE uniform.

